

West Auburn High School Student Bulletin March 30th, 2023



Good Morning West Auburn!
Please Stand for the Pledge of Allegiance...

NEXT WEEK



TUESDAY | APRIL 4th | YES CONFERENCE



END OF 3rd QUARTER

COMING UP...



SPRING BREAK | APRIL 10th - 14th

No School – Enjoy Your Break!



FREE SENIOR PHOTO EVENT | SATURDAY, MAY 13th | 11:00am-4:00pm:

- Gowns for Grads is hosting a FREE Senior Photo Event!
- Pre-registration Required: Sign up today!

REMINDERS:



- **CHROMEBOOKS**: Remember to bring your *charged* Chromebooks every day!
- HALL PASS: Remember all students MUST have a pass when out of class.
- **10X10 RULE:** Students will not be given passes to leave class and/or use the restroom during the first 10 minutes of class or last 10 minutes of class.
- **COURTYARD GATE:** Exit Only gate. Students should always enter through the main doors.



As Always: Thank you for washing your hands and staying home when you're sick.



Please use extreme caution when crossing the railroad tracks at the designated crossings.
 Have a great day!